

## Dahl Memorial Clinic

## Municipality of Skagway

April 1, 2024

To the Municipality of Skagway Assembly,

The Dahl Memorial Clinic is rapidly approaching the due date for a response to the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) regarding the Conditions placed on our grant due to the last On-Site Visit and organizational audit findings. To continue our relationship with HRSA, including grant funding and license, some decisions must be made which have impact on both the Co-Applicant agreement and Municipal Code. I would like the opportunity to meet with you and outline the issues we face and three options we have in responding to our federal partners. This would be an informational meeting only; I am not attempting to sway votes, simply give you an opportunity to ask questions and be better prepared for the Assembly meeting on April 18th when the Clinic Board and I will present a proposal intended to address the current deficiencies of the Clinic. Please contact me if you would like to schedule an informational meeting with me. I can be reached at director.dmc@skagway.org or

Sincerely,

Albert E. Wall

**Executive Director**